
Growing up in Oregon is synonymous with growing up around forests. Revoking funding from the Forest Resources Institute and 
Oregon Forest Resources Institute which provides education about those forests at a time of rampant misinformation. If this bill 
passed it will rob a generation of the knowledge they need to understand, and care for the forests. 


